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MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY 28 OCTOBER 2013 
 

 

 

Stewards concluded an investigation into aspects of Race 4 at Port Lincoln on Wednesday, 

27 February 2013, with particular reference to the late scratching of VENTIC from this race. 

As previously reported VENTIC was withdrawn from the event by order of Stewards as they 

could not be satisfied on a balance of probabilities that VENTIC had been presented to race 

free of a prohibited substance.  The sample taken from VENTIC for analysis was subsequently 

cleared. 

 

In addition, Stewards assessed the race video, questioned the trainer of another horse which 

participated in the event, examined phone records and also considered the betting activity 

in the event and determined to take no further action.   
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